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PRESS RELEASE 

 
 

No. 429/2012 
 
Date: 5th July 2012 

 
 

Flat Bastion Road – Refurbishment Works to a Property 
 
 
In order to allow a contractor to undertake refurbishment works to the façade of a 

building near the junction of Baca’s Passage section of Flat Bastion Road, the 

following traffic arrangements will be put in place: 

 

Flat Bastion Road from its northern junction with Prince Edward’s Road to Baca’s 

Passage will be closed off to traffic from 9.00am to no later than 6.00pm on both 

Saturday 7 July 2012 and Sunday 8 July 2012 and during the same hours the 

following weekend, Saturday 14 July and Sunday 15 July 2012. 

 

Access to the southern side of Flat Bastion Road, which will be converted into a two-

way traffic flow system, will remain via Europa Road and Gardiner’s Road. A stop 

and go hand signal operation will be implemented during the time that works are in 

progress as through traffic will be maintained at all times. Parking restrictions will also 

be implemented as required along this stretch of road whilst works are in progress. 

Temporary road works and diversion signs will be in place to inform drivers of the 

works ahead.  

 

The Government would like to take this opportunity to apologise to the general public 

for any inconvenience that these works may cause. 
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